Data Submitted (UTC 11): 12/18/2017 6:02:00 PM

First name: Patty Last name: Lowe Organization:

Title:

Comments: I have been hiking around the Foothill project area since 1975. I belong to 3 hiking groups. I am 77 now so don't hike as much but have wonderful memories. Public involvement should be graranteed by NEPA. Limit logging to 63%. Invasive plants are taking over everywhere. More plans need to made to control invasives. Don't make final decisions on the Foothills Landscape project proposal until a site level analysis on site is preformed. Thanks for giving us input!